
FOR response and updates to COVID-
19

Dear Friends of the River Community,

We hope you and your loved ones are well!

We wanted to update you on how we are navigating the uncertain rapids of
COVID-19 in front of us so we can point positive and continue our work to
protect rivers.

In accordance with public health recommendations, to contribute to the
slow of transmission and in an abundance of caution for vulnerable
communities, we will be cancelling or modifying FOR events for the next
two months.

The following events are cancelled:

March 31 - Beyond the Pale Brewing at Yolo Brewing Company
May 13 - Point Positive Day at the Capitol and CA Museum
Any rafting or canoeing events

As the situation develops, we will send updates about FOR events being
rescheduled or further postponed.



In the meantime, FOR staff will continue to work protect rivers remotely. To
reach FOR staff, click here to view the best contact information.

With a strong 48 year history of paddling together, we believe we can
navigate the current challenges. We are are grateful for your support.

Sincerely,

Eric Wesselman
Executive Director

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.friendsoftheriver.org/about/for-staff/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Friends-of-the-River/10792137518
https://twitter.com/calrivers

